
Hollywood Police Retirees and current HPBA members: 
  
 
 
Please join the HPBA and Command Staff at a FREE Happy Hour on this 

  
   Thursday JULY 25th 400pm – 600pm 
 
 
Whether you are attending the retiree’s luncheon or not, just stop by and    
                      see some old friends and meet new ones. 
                       
 
 
 

                  Geronimo’s Bar & Grill 
5810 S. University Drive, Davie 33328  

           (NE corner of Stirling/University)    
 geronimosgrill.com  

  
 
 
 
Last year we had a great turnout at the luncheon and afterwards at Uncle 
Al’s, let’s make this year’s turnout even bigger.  If you’re in town, make it a 
point to stop by, grab a drink and tell some stories.  See ya Thursday.    
  
 
 


